
The Lucille Raines Residence, INC. is seeking a new Executive Director. 

 

The Lucille Raines Residence is a non-for-profit ministry in Indianapolis, Indiana, 

that seeks to cultivate hope in a faith-filled, supportive community by providing 

an environment where individuals with substance use disorders can rebuild their 

lives. The residence is a place where individuals, who have successfully completed 

a recovery plan, can secure an apartment while rebuilding their lives in the 

community and with their family. This ministry is owned and operated by the 

United Women in Faith of Indiana which is an agency of The United Methodist 

Church. The ministry has provided housing for people since 1936.  

 

The duties of the Executive Director include the day-to-day management of the 

ministry including the supervision of staff and fiduciary responsibility, the 

oversight of the maintenance and care of the facility, fundraising and marketing, 

and works in collaboration with the Board of Directors to guide the ministry and 

strategically plan for the future. 

 

We are seeking a person of faith with strategic leadership skills and experience in 

a non-profit ministry who demonstrates compassion, vision, and empathy 

supportive of the LRR mission to cultivate hope. 

 

Our Visions: Create a safe and supportive community that empowers and 

equips each individual to reach their fullest potential. 

Our Mission: The Mission of the Lucille Raines Residence is to cultivate hope in 

a faith-filled, supportive community by providing an environment where 

individuals with substance use disorders can rebuild their lives. 

Our Core Values: Inspire Hope by: 

 Committing to Transformational Integrity . . . honesty and accountability. 

 Demonstrating Respect . . . Valuing the dignity and worth of all persons. 

Believing in the Power of Community . . . Encouraging collaboration and  

support; no one is alone on the journey. 

 

Interested candidates can send an introductory letter to umwin@inumc.org 

before April 4, 2025 for consideration. 

https://lucillerainesresidence.org/ 
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